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This Week at St Mark 

January 13, 2019 – January 19, 2019 

Sunday (1/13)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

Monday (1/14)     

  5:30 pm  Deacons Meeting  

 6:00 pm  Council Meeting 

 7:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (1/15)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (1/16)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  GriefShare 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

  

 

 

Thursday (1/17)       

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal   

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Friday (1/18)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (1/19) 

 

Sunday (1/20)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, January 10, 2019                                       

Sunday, January 13, 2019 

Baptism of Our Lord 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 130 $3,412.05 $4,658.00 73.25 ($1,245.95) 

Year to Date 5731 $192,172.55 $237,558.00 80.90 ($45,385.45) 

Financial Information through 12/23/18 

General Fund  

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $725 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds 

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts.   

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                      

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food  

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those 

that have used this wonderful program. The 

church has received $66.68 so far this year. We 

also receive food from them for  various events at 

the church.  

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for 

those who have experienced the loss of a loved 

one started Wednesday, January 9th at 10 am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to 

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

A report from the LCMS Hispanic Outreach           

program which the church helps fund will be 

posted in the Narthex each month. Feel free to 

take a copy of the report if you are interested in 

what they are doing in the community.  

 St Mark Game Night is back                                                       
January 21st  at 6pm  

 Sign up sheet in the narthex.  
You bring the game and your friends    

We’ll supply the snacks, soda and PRIZES  

If you would like to receive a copy of The 

Lutheran Witness magazine delivered to 

your home please fill out the forms that 

are provided in the 

Narthex. Please                  

return to the office by 

January 15th along 

with $10.80 to cover 

the cost for the year.  

 

 

 

Our children and grandchildren and even 

our friends are precious to us. In this          

module we will learn how to share the             

GOSPEL MESSAGE to those who were 

raised in the church but for whatever      

reason have left the church. All are invited 

and encouraged to attend. We started on  

Sunday, January 6th from 10:15am to 

11:15am.  

If you still have an envelope from the Youth Group 

fundraiser please turn them into the church office. 

Thank You for all those who gave so generously to 

help us attend the Youth  Gathering this coming               

summer. 

The January R & R Luncheon will be held on 

Wednesday, January 

16, at 11:30am at                     

Manning’s Irish Pub, 

located at 3015 N 15th 

St. Parking is available at the rear of the     

building. Please RSVP to Dennis & Bev Diener 

at  564-2212 or Dave Diener at 980-2655 if you 

plan to attend.  

Annual LHS Citrus Sale to benefit the LHS  
Music Dept. Spring Concert Tour 
Orders for fresh Texas grapefruit and delicious 
California oranges (10#-quarter case $15, 20#-half 
case $25, and 40#-full case $45) will be taken 
through Friday, Jan. 25.  Contact any LHS student 
or call the school office 920-452-3323 to place 
your order through Jan. 25.  Fruit must be picked 
up and paid for on Saturday, February 16th at              
Lutheran High School between 8:30 a.m. and 
Noon.  You can also download the order blank 
from the LHS website at www.lutheranhigh.com. 
Thank you for your  support! 

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

They have been re-alphabetized so make sure 

you check the correct mailbox.  

   St. Mark Youth Group                       

Cordially invites you to                                                                                                     

Our Sixth Annual 

Valentine’s Day Dinner                                     
February 10th 

4:00pm to 6:30pm                                              

Main entrée will be Spaghetti                      

     Tickets:  $10 per person in advance                                                      

     

Fellowship Hall,  St. Mark Lutheran 

Church 

Tickets available from the Church               

Office or any Youth Group Member. 

St. Mark Men’s Club                                     

Super Bowl Brat Fry 

Is on Feb 3rd from 10:30am to 1:30pm 

Menu includes: 

Brats, burgers, beans, homemade potato salad                                   
Carry out or dine in the Fellowship Hall. 

Tickets available from any Men's Club member 
or the Church Office. 

 The Board of Trustees would like to give a BIG 

Thank You to everyone that helped take down 

the Christmas Decorations. It took about  an 

hour with all the help that was received.  

http://www.lutheran

